
 
 

       

 

  
    

  

   
        

   
   

    
 

     
  

   
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

 

    
   

 
 

  
  

 
  

   
    

     

    
  
    
    
  
  

 

N-MIECHV 
·••raSIII. Malemal Infant Eal'IY Chlldh00d 
--HOME VISITING---

FUNDING 

N-MIECHV utilizes braided funding from several sources in order to maximize resources and serve as 
many eligible families as possible. 

Federal MIECHV Formula Grants 

Nebraska Dept. of Health and Human Services has been a recipient of the federal Maternal, Infant, and 
Early Childhood Home Visiting (MIECHV) Program formula funds consistently since 2010. Funding is 
administered by the Health Services and Resources Administration (HRSA). Ceiling amounts are based on 
state population, and the federal program ensures that the fluctuation of formula funds is limited to 5% 
or less. Each formula grant has a two-year period of availability and overlaps with the consecutive year. 
Administration of the funding is limited to 10% of the total grant and includes state-personnel salaries. 
Infrastructure for the funding is limited to 25% of the total grant and includes the administration portion 
as well as the data analysis legislatively required by MIECHV.  

  2010 - 2015: $1,000,000 per year 
  2016: $1,274,280 
  2017: $1,264,086 
 2018: $1,309,215 plus $200,000 to update the needs assessment 
  2019: $1,317,276 
  2020: $1,258,476 
  2021: $1,260,897 
  2022: $1,252,197 

State General Funds for Evidence-Based Home Visiting 

The Nebraska State Legislature has allocated funds specific to home visiting since 2008. There is no 
provision for administration of the funding—the total amount must be used to deliver high-quality 
services. 

  2008 - 2012: $600,000 
  2012 – 2014: $875,000 
  2014 – 2022: $1,100,000 

Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) 

In 2019, the Divisions of Public Health (MIECHV admin.) and Children and Family services (TANF admin.) 
partnered to expand the existing Healthy Families America sites across the state, and to conduct 
community planning for the addition of 4 or 5 new programs in underserved areas. 

  2019 – 2020: $500,000 
  2020 – 2021: $1,000,000 
  2021 – 2022: $1,500,000 
  2022 – 2023: $2,000,000 
  2023 – 2024: $2,500,000 
  2024 – 2025: $3,000,000 

For more information please contact: Jennifer.Auman@nebraska.gov or BrieAnna.Everett@nebraska.gov 
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